# Aluini Newsletter



# WARRIOR STADIUM ALUMNI SNEAK PEEK

Alumni were treated to a special sneak peek of Warrior Stadium on Sunday, January 19th. Graduates and their families enjoyed seeing the progress with the field and track.



## 2025 TASTE OF WARRIOR TAILGATE



Tickets are now on sale for the 3rd annual Taste of Warrior Tailgate which will be held on Saturday, February 22nd in our St. Sebastian gymnasium. Join us for an evening of delicious food from various local restaurants, exciting items in our silent auction, and live music by Press 1 for English. Please click <u>here</u> to purchase tickets.

### DISTINGUISHED GRADUATE

Congrats to Christopher Simoneaux '10 for receiving the Distinguished Graduate awards. Christopher was honored with a dinner hosted by the Diocese of Baton Rouge at the Renaissance Hotel on Jan. 27th. Kali Adams Aucoin '03 received Most Blessed Sacrament's Distinguished Graduate award



### **ALUMNI ROAD TRIP-NOLA EDITION**

Alumni in the New Orleans area are invited to The Wrong Iron on Thursday, March 13th for an evening of food, fun, and reminiscing. The event will be held from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm and will feature members of the advancement department discussing all the latest in Warrior Nation. For more information, please contact alumni coordinator Khloe Page '04 (kpage@smhsbr.org).

### SUBMIT YOUR NOMINATIONS NOW



Nominations for our Warrior Sword, Wall of Honor, and Alumni of the Year are underway. Please click **HERE** to nominate a deserving candidate.

### STADIUM UPDATES

- The home bleachers have been installed.
- · Progress continues with the concession stand, locker rooms, and press
- Recently both the boys' and girls' soccer teams have hosted games on the new field.



estmichaelbr









